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Hello and welcome to the Year 3 Summer Newsletter. The children had a fantastic term of learning in 

Spring, which was full of joyful moments and we were so proud of their achievements.  This newsletter 

is to communicate the learning opportunities that are awaiting the children. We are excited for all the 

fun, exciting and engaging topics that lie in store. We have our Egyptian Day, the school sleepover and 

sports day, as well as lots of other learning opportunities and outcomes. Below you will find some key 

information about routines and learning. However, please come and see us if you have any questions. 

Things to Remember 

Reading 

It is important that you read with 

your child on a daily basis. Reading 

has a great impact on their 

progress and confidence. 

We check reading diaries on a 

Monday and award STARS Points 

accordingly. The children are 

strongly encouraged to record 

their own daily reading, overseen 

by an adult at home.  

 

Spellings 

Please see information about the 

new spelling system in the 

separate letter. 

 

Home Learning 

In addition to reading, please also 

use TT Rockstars and complete the 

half-termly creative tasks.  

 

PE 

Year 3 have rounders on Tuesdays 

and athletics on Wednesdays. 

Children should come to school 

wearing their PE kit on these days. 

We kindly ask that the children 

have removed all jewellery and 

are dressed according to the 

uniform policy. 

Website 

Please check the website each 

week to see our weekly timetable.  

 

 


